






ASSOCIATION ADMINISTRATION 

The Association's Property Manager 

Port Gardner Property Management 
2907 Hewitt A venue 
Everett, WA 98021 
(425) 339-1160
tgish@p01igardnerprope1tymgmt.com

The responsibilities of the property manager includes assisting in the day-to-day affairs of the 
Association, being the first contact for all issues related to the Association, and advising at board 
meetings. 

* Please direct all concerns in writing to Tom Gish, Jr. at Port Gardner
Management regarding:

► The condition, operation, repair, and maintenance of common prope1iy,

► Any observation of objectionable behavior or mle violations, and

► Any concerns regarding these policies and guidelines.

If you have any questions about your home please contact Port Gardner Management 
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ASSOCIATION WEBSITE 

The association has developed an official website at www.silverfirs2.org. 

The website is updated regularly and may change slightly but the basic structure is as follows: 

• The General Information section contains links to a letter from the board, board member 
information, annual meeting information, the property manager (Port Gardner 
Management), and various community links.

• The Committee section contains links to each committee's website. Each committee site 
contains minutes, repmis to the Board, and other specific information. For example the 
Finance site will have budget information and the Rules site will have links to the Articles, 
Bylaws, CC&Rs, the Policy Log, the Neighborhood Rules & Guidelines and various forms.

• The Calendar section contains links to upcoming events, meetings, and deadlines, and the 
yearly calendar.

• The Neighborhood Information section contains links to the posting boards ( discussion board 
and for sale section), area maps, and pet lost and found. (Please be aware that homeowners 
may not post items on the for sale board that pertain to professional businesses or 
distributorships ).

• The Division Pages contains links to a separate site for each neighborhood division. A 
homeowner from each division should volunteer to maintain the site. Notify the 
communication chainnan at gene.thompson@verizon.net for details on volunteering. The sites 
may contain infonnation about events occun-ing in your subdivision (including distributorship 
meetings), neighborhood contact information, and any subdivision newsletter.
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